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Creativity Abounds 
Here are just two of the crea-
tive options before us in May: 

  Clay is such a fun me-
dium for creativity!  Don’t 
like what you did?  
Scrunch it up and start 
over!  Love it?  Save it for-
ever on your shelf or give 
it to someone you love!  It 
is fun to get an idea and 
see where it goes.  Just 
ask Lu Barney.  In fact, 
ask her in person as you 
give this a try with her on 
May 16.  No talent re-
quired.  It’s pure fun! 

 Take part in the creation 
of our decorations for the 
July barbecue.  The theme 
is “Under the Sea”, and 
Gina will get you started 
with papier-mâché fish 
and scenes in the court-
yard on May 11 and 14.  
Let her know if you are 
interested. 

Crochet Club  

Proves to Be a Favorite 
 Several people showed interest in crocheting 

last month at the introductory gathering, so we 

will continue to meet for inspiration and learn-

ing once a month. Donna Griffin and her 

daughter Diane and friend Heather will be on 

hand to assist or simply chat about crochet 

projects past and present. Our next meeting 

will be on May 10 at 3pm. 

Mary found Donna a good teacher! 

 

Welcome to Norma Harris  

and Kathy Gibney 
Two new faces are on the scene at 

Redwood Terrace! 

Norma was born in southern California, 

but has spent much of her life in Ore-

gon.  She loves to read, and once 

raised goats and other farm animals.  

She has always loved gardening. 

Kathy has been a resident of Cave 

Junction for 50 years and is visiting us 

for a little while.  She has enjoyed  

knitting, bowling, and golfing. 
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Mystery Resident 
Our Mystery resident for May was born and 

raised in Oregon, in a small town several miles 

north of Corvallis.  She and her family had to 

move from there just after the Pearl Harbor at-

tack, because their town was chosen for con-

struction of Camp Adair, a much needed and 

used military base.  

This mystery person was the middle child of 

three children.  She remembers riding her older 

sister’s bike all over the area with her friend.  

Their front yard was es-

pecially big, so all of the 

neighbor kids would play 

there. 

Our mysterious friend 

met her husband at a 

dance.  They were mar-

ried 29 years before he 

passed.  They had four children, two boys and two girls in alternating or-

der:  Robert, Karen, Kenneth, and Jennifer.  She’s very proud of how her 

children grew up, as she should be.  

After her children were mostly grown, our special person went back to 

school and earned an LPN degree, which enabled her to work in nursing 

homes.  Unfortunately, the same year she graduated, her husband passed 

away. 

A couple of years later, our 

dear mystery woman married 

again, this time for only a few years until his passing.  

From this marriage she inherited a wonderful step-

daughter, Diane, who lives in town and visits often. 

In 1989, our mysterious neighbor married Marvin, and 

gained yet another stepdaughter, Rita.  Together they 

moved to Peel, Oregon.  They both retired and began 

traveling, which our heroine loved!  They took several 

trips to Alaska, and spent much of her winters in Ari-

zona.  It turned out that she got to meet Ernest 

Borgnine while in Alaska!  He was staying at the same 

RV park that they went to. 

Can you tell who she is by her pictures or description?  

You will learn the answer next month. 

 

We love our  

Redwood Terrace 

Mothers! 

   Please note : 

The beauty shop will be open on Friday 

and Saturday before Mother’s Day. 


